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TEMPLATE:  Letter to the Editor on the Federal Budget

When writing a letter to the editor, you should refer to a news article or editorial that was printed in the newspaper where you are sending your letter. Read your local newspaper for the next several days to look for articles about the federal budget. The letter template and facts about the budget below can be used to write your own personal letter that reflects your own experience. The more personalized, briefer, and timely the letter, the better chance you have of getting it printed.

Check with your newspaper on the best way to submit letters to the editor. Usually you can submit letters by e-mail, fax or by mail. Many newspapers’ email address for letter submissions is: letters@nameofpaper.com.  Again, check with your local paper.

For additional facts about the budget to use in your personalized letter, click on the budget facts link Actionsspeaklouder.org or visit:

www.chn.org
www.cbpp.org
www.nhsa.org
Sample Letter to the Editor

To the Editor:  

President Bush’s proposed budget (cite budget article in local paper and date here) is a dismaying glimpse into his Administration’s priorities. We all know that the budget is not just a bunch of numbers but a reflection of the nation’s priorities. As a result of the President’s budget, heating and energy assistance will be cut by more than $200 million, nearly 300,000 people will lose food stamps and 228,200 kids will be cut off Medicaid. Meanwhile, his budget proposes $1.9 trillion in tax cuts for wealthy Americans.  

The President talks about fairness and compassion, but his actions speak louder than his words. Where is the compassion in this budget?  Many of XXX state residents are already struggling to meet the basic needs of providing for our families.  Use budget facts to give a personal example, such as: At a time when oil prices are rising, I worry about not being able to afford to heat my home and keep my family warm this winter because of cuts to the Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program.  Governor (Senator) XXX has talked about the importance of making sure this state gets adequate support from the federal government. Well, now is the time for action. Governor (Senator) XXX must step up for all of us in XXX state and fight these unfair proposals.  

Sincerely,  

Your Name
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